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February 17, 2022 

Reverend Susan Frederick-Gray, President 
Unitarian Universalist Association 
24 Farnsworth Street 
Boston, MA 02210 

Dear Reverend Frederick-Gray: 

On behalf of the 12.5 million members of the AFL-CIO, I thank the Unitarian 
Universalist Association General Assembly for supporting the Protecting the 
Right to Organize (PRO) Act. The General Assembly, by its Action of Immediate 
Witness, made a powerful declaration in favor of workers' freedom to join and 
form unions. 

The COVID-19 pandemic has exposed the harsh inequities in America, 
challenging us to reimagine and remake our economy to provide opportunities for 
all working people. Workers everywhere are showing that we are ready to meet 
that challenge. 

The AFL-CIO is proud to join with people of all faiths who strive for justice 
across this country. In the days ahead, we will remain determined to enact the 
PRO Act to improve workers' lives and create a fairer society. 

Please extend my appreciation to the members of the General Assembly. 

Sincerely, 

0�.�w--

President 
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